
 

4th September 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,   
 
Re: GCSE intervention sessions this half term, running up to Wednesday 22nd October   
 
We hope your child has had a smooth and positive return to school, and I really look forward to 
working closely with you this year to get the best outcomes possible for your child.   
This half term, we will be running intervention sessions in core subjects to support our students in 
preparation for their GCSEs. The programme is as follows:   
 

Mondays, 3.30-4.30pm  English  

Tuesdays, 3.30-4.30pm  Maths  

Wednesdays, 3.30-4.30pm  RE  

Fridays, 3.30-4.30pm  Science   

  
Heads of Department have selected students to ensure they are on track and will meet their target 
grades, and as such, it is essential that the students attend the sessions they are given. You will 
receive a separate email and/or text with the specific session(s) your son/daughter should attend.   
 
If you have any queries about attendance to these intervention sessions, please email 
jblunden@northstartrust.org.uk or cdwalters@northstartrust.org.uk  
 
If an intervention is cancelled, you will be notified.  
 
Please be aware that there is a Year 11 information evening on Thursday 9th October. All students 
and parents are invited so I look forward to seeing you there!   
 
Yours faithfully,   
 
J Blunden  
Deputy Headteacher 
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